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Dear Dr. Hale:

The State Agency completed an Administrative Review of the National School Lunch
Program (NSLP), School Breakfast Program (SBP) and Afterschool Care Program
(ASCP) during the week of February 26, 2018. The regulations governing the
Administrative Review (7 CFR 210.18) reference two Critical Areas of performance:
Performance Standard 1 and Performance Standard 2, as well as several General Areas
of Review. The following finding(s) were identified:

Offer versus Serve (Performance Standard 2)

» High school students at 1.W. Byers School were required to get 5 items on their
tray for lunch. OVS was not practiced despite being listed on the NSLP
application for all levels. OVS is mandatory on the high school level [Regulation 7
CFR 210.10].

Technical assistance (TA) was provided in several arecas for the improvement of the
program operations to the Child Nutrition Director. The comments are located in the
Mississippi Application and Reimbursement System (MARS), in the comments section
of the On-site Assessment Tool.

A corrective action response is due by June 2, 2018 and must be entered into MARS by
the Child Nutrition Director.

If you have any questions concerning this review or need assistance, please contact me
at aedney@mdeki12.org or call Mary Burks or me at (601) 576-4955.
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Alvin Edney, Program Specialist
Office of Child Nutrition, School Support Division

cc: File NSLP (AR) 2018
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Dear Dr. Hale:

The response to the findings of our Administrative Review of your 2017-2018 National
School Lunch Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program (SBP) has been received
and accepted. We are closing the file on this review.

If you have any questions, please contact Mary Burks or me at (601) 576-4955.
Sincerely,

Ao Edn

Alvin Edney, Program Specialist
Division of School Support
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